

Virginia MIRC <vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

I support expanding Medicaid to 400,000 Virginians

1 message

Al Dahler	
Reply-To:	
To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.	gov

Wed, Oct 9, 2013 at 1:28 PM

Oct 9, 2013

Virginia Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission VA

Dear Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission,

Health care is the right of all people and not just a privilege for the few. In the long run, it is much more cost effective to make health care available for all people as a lot of health problems would be avoidable.

Sincerely,

Al Dahler

22939